Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/20/2020 8:22:54 PM

First name: Trent

Last name: Baker

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | have enjoyed recreating in this phenomenal area by mountain biking, backpacking, backcountry
skiing and snowmobiling. Please prohibit resource extraction in this area and preserve its wild character. The
area is large and diverse enough to support all of those uses while preserving its wild character. Most
concerning to me is the reduction in access for mountain bikers, including the recent closure of a portion of the
State Line Trail (Trail 738) that was long used by mountain bikers to create a loop incorporating the Heart Lake
Trail. The purpose of this comment is to oppose such closures and any further reduction in use for mountain
bikers. Please restore mountain bike access to that section and maintain mountain bike access along the State
Line Trail and single track trails that access it. Thank you for the opportunity to comment.



